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Liz.  The team is reviewing.  A few things (initially):

sewer available (doesn't appear to need to be extended)- 8-inch PVC main, but checking
to see if a stub is available for that site

Best, Derek

Derek J. Albertson
Superintendent
CTDEEP Operator IV (Treatment) / NEWEA Operator IV (Collections)

M.A., Public Administration / B.S., Geology

860.886.3666 / dalbertson@montville-ct.org
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